
Gong   Xi   Fa   Cai   !   
  

February   12   marks   the   start   of   the   Chinese   New   Year,   2021   Year   of   the   Ox!   Although   
we   can’t   meet   as   a   community,   we   still   plan   to   celebrate   together   even   though   we   are   
apart.     
  

On   Thursday,   February   11,   our   kitchen   staff   will   prepare   an   assortment   of   Chinese   New   
Year   samplers   that   will   be   packaged   for   our   HSArts   full   time   students   to   pick   up   to   bring   
home.   We   will   have   a   toast   together   that   evening   for   our   planned   virtual   Google   Meet   
dinner.   Together   we   will   enjoy   our   student   performances   as   we   delight   in   the   prepared   
food   for   the   holiday!   
  
  


